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To whom it may concern 

 

 
 
I hereby confirm that Ardalan Khwshnaw of Salahaddin University (Erbil) will present a 
peer-reviewed paper entitled “A Washing Ceremony in Light of a New Old Babylonian 
Document in the Slemani Museum” at the 68th Rencontre Assyriologique Internationale, held 
at Leiden, the Netherlands, from 17 to 20 July 2023.  
 
The Rencontre Assyriologique Internationale is an annual conference organised under the 
auspices of the International Association for Assyriology. The 68th edition of this conference 
is organized by Assyriologists from several institutes within Leiden University and the 
National Museum of Antiquities. More information is found on the conference website: 
www.leidenuniv.nl/rai68.  
 
 
On behalf of the 68th RAI Organizing Committee, 

 

 
 

Prof. dr. Caroline Waerzeggers 
President of the 68th RAI Organizing Committee 
Professor of Assyriology at Leiden University 

 


